
A Memo From HBA Staff
Just a reminder, that with the fluctuation of the 
weather, please make sure students come 
dressed appropriately.  

School Prayer Requests 
● IT support 
● Donations:  

○ playground
○ IT

Tax Receipts
Parents, watch your email for school 
donation tax receipts.  They will go out 
early February.  If you don’t receive the 
emailed receipt please contact Debbie.  
bookkeeper.hba@gmail.com

Hot Lunch - Feb. 28th - Forms 
will be sent home soon! 

February
Newsletter

Belated thanks to all our parents for supporting 
all of our December activities and the Christmas 
concert.  We had a very busy January, with 
government testing happening from K-3 and 
Diploma Exams for our High School students.  
We are continuing to work with WYSAX on 
creating a platform that will work for all.  Please 
pray for patience as we work through the 
process.  

Reminder!  There are still some outstanding 
school fees, bus fees, and hot lunch fees.  
Please clear these up as soon as possible. 

Valentines/100th Day!
The 100th day of school is on Feb. 13  
and Valentine’s is Feb. 14th.
Please watch for more information 
from your child’s homeroom teacher.  Valentine’s Candy Grams

Valentine's Day is quickly approaching. We 
are hosting our fourth Candy Gram Sale!  
How it Works:  Students can buy candy 
grams for any students or staff members they 
wish to bless with a treat. Money needs to be 
in to teachers by Feb. 11  Each candy gram is 
$2. A candy gram is a small bag of candy with 
a message from the sender.  See the form 
below.  

Afterschool Art Program!
8 Tuesdays beginning Feb. 11.  Click on the 
link for more information.  
https://forms.gle/cP57YCbM7br1A87D8

Re-enrollment Forms will be sent out 
soon.  They are due back on Mar. 1st. 

Important Dates:  
Feb 6   - Snow Shoeing - CANCELLED
Feb 7   - Kinder Alphabet Party
Feb 11  - Tonnie Tuesday
Feb. 12 - Code Ninjas field trip
Feb 17  - Family Day
Feb 18  - Day in Lieu
Feb 19  - PD Day
Feb. 24 - K-6 Settlers Day/Fur Trade
Feb. 26 - Downhill skiing 
Feb. 27 - Hot Lunch
Feb. 28 - Youth Banking Day
Mar. 4   - Snow Tubing

Feb. 26 - Downhill Skiing
This field trip is NOT part of the school fees.  
You can fill out the form here.  
https://forms.gle/nqPMYpNeXLxFj7JC8
$50 with lift ticket, rental and lesson.  $35 for 
lift ticket and lesson.  Lessons are mandatory.
Buses will leave the school promptly at 9:15 
am.  Bus students will go home on the bus 
from the ski hill at  3:00 pm.  Parents who 
drive their children to school can pick up their 
children at the hill at 3:00 pm.  Please contact 
Mrs. Wandio if your child will need to be 
brought back to the school for pick-up.  Christian Credit Union - Youth Banking 

Program
Please return consent forms as soon as 
possible - first banking day is Feb. 28th!   
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